
RUSK COUNTY APPRAISAL DISTRICT 
P.O. BOX 7 – HENDERSON, TEXAS 75653-0007 

(903) 657-3578   FAX (903) 657-9073

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

August 1, 2025 

Reappraisal of Residential Property 

The Rusk County Appraisal District will begin its reappraisal on residential 
properties starting August 2025 to March 2026. We will be conducting      
on-site inspections of residential properties, which will include updating our 
property photographs. Our protocol is to attempt to make the property owner 
or resident aware by ringing the doorbell or by knocking on the front door to 
identify ourselves. Each appraiser will have the following identification items 
with them at all times: pictured ID, business card, car signage and a Texas 
Department of Licensing & Registration (TDLR) registration card. Should 
the property owner or resident be away we will leave a business card at the 
front door. After contact is made or it is established that nobody is available 
at the property, we will conduct our inspection of the exterior of the property. 
Please feel free to contact our office if you have any questions. 

Weldon R. Cook, RPA, CCA 
Chief Appraiser 
Rusk County Appraisal District 


